
Saint Bartholomew Parish Community 
Corner of Alameda and Crystal Springs Road, San Mateo, CA 

 

Parish Community Office: 600 Columbia Drive, San Mateo, CA 94402 
 

Phone (650) 347-0701 �” Fax (650) 347-2429 �” www.barts.org 
 

Office Hours: Monday–Thursday 9am-8pm; Friday 9 a.m.-3 p.m.; Saturday 10 a.m.-4 p.m. 

 

We Celebrate Liturgy 
Saturdays  

5:00 p.m. (Vigil)  
Sunday s 

8:00 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:15 a.m., and 5:30 p.m. 
Family Mass with Children’s Liturgy 

9:30 a.m. 
Daily Mass Monday through Friday   

8:00 a.m. 
First Friday Eucharist Adoration  

8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. (in the Chapel)  
Holy Days  

5:30 p.m. (Vigil), 8:00 a.m., and 7:00 p.m. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation   

Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment 

Saint Bartholomew Parish  
is a welcoming and inclusive  
Catholic Community of Faith.  

As disciples of Jesus Christ, 
we commit ourselves to sharing our Christian 

faith as well as our time , talents, and resources 
for the welfare of all God’s people.  
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SPIRITUAL 
  

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
 

I saiah, probably the greatest of the prophets, 
prophesies extensively on the coming of the 
savior, the Messiah. His prophecies are so specific 

it is hard not to believe that he is telling a contemporary 
story rather than proclaiming the future far in advance. 
"Rise up in splendor, Jerusalem! Your light has come, the 
glory of the Lord shines upon you." This proclamation 
about the coming of the Gentiles and all nations to 
worship the Lord is wonderful news indeed, for it 
presages our own worship of Jesus the Christ. 
Saint Paul says that "the Gentiles are coheirs, members of 
the same body, and copartners in the promise in Christ 
Jesus through the gospel." We who are Gentiles can 
rejoice in our loving acceptance by our God.  
 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
When have you found the presence of Christ in an 
unexpected place? 
 
STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK  
The three wise men who came from the East to pay 
homage to the infant Jesus brought Him rich gifts of 
gold, frankincense, and myrrh as part of their worship. 
What gifts have I brought to this celebration to offer to 
the newborn Savior? 
 
READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK 
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
1ST READING  1 Samuel 3:3b-10, 19 
PSALM   Psalm 40 
2ND READING  1 Corinthians 6:13c-15a, 17-20 
GOSPEL  John 1:35-42 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
All are invited to contemplate, to adore, and to pray to 
Jesus Christ before the Blessed Sacrament every 
first Friday of the month. Hours of 
exposition are from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Adoration is a sign of devotion to and 
worship of Jesus Christ who is fully 
present to us in the consecrated host. Please 
sign-up on-line. As the Lord said to Peter the 
night before his Crucifixion: “Could you not 
watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40) 

LITTLE DRUMMER BOY 
 

Did you know that the only reason we say that there were 
three wise men is that they brought three gifts? The Bible 
never says their number or their names. The gifts tell us 
about the givers. And these special gifts--gold, 
frankincense, and myrrh--tell us much.  
When one king visited or sent an ambassador to another, 
he would give a gift of gold to show that he 
acknowledged the kingship of the other. So the first gift 
of the wise men tells us they recognized Jesus as King. 
The second gift is a type of incense, which was used in 
Jesus time to worship God. So this gift shows the wise 
men paying homage to Jesus' divinity. The gift of myrrh 
is oil used to anoint the dying. It reminds us of Jesus 
suffering and death on the cross. 
So what gifts do we have for Jesus? Maybe we can take a 
hint from the wise men. If we acknowledge Jesus as king, 
maybe a better gift than gold would be to pledge our 
obedience to him. Each day we can promise to live our 
vocation as best we can, to love those around us, and 
forgive those who hurt us. 
A better way than burning incense to pay homage to 
Jesus' divinity is to take time to pray throughout the day. 
Some people are able to attend daily Mass, others spend 
time in adoration before the Eucharist, or even a few 
minutes of their lunch break to say the rosary. As for the 
gift of myrrh, we can give Jesus the crosses we bear each 
day. When we accept suffering in our lives, especially that 
caused by our sins, we give ourselves to Jesus as he gave 
himself for us on the cross.  
The song "Little Drummer Boy" reminds us that the best 
gift is not necessarily the most expensive. Instead, it is 
the simple gift that only we can give. Let Epiphany 
remind us to offer our lives to Jesus each day. 
 

Tom Schmidt, Copyright (c) J. S. Paluch Co. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR... 
 

OUR MILITARY  Zack Baesler, Elizabeth Constantino, Sean 
McGinnis, Alaina Mariano, Frank Verducci III, Reece Zunino, 
and Michael Henry Tauskey 
 

THE REPOSE OF THE SOUL OF Jim Wirthman 
 

OUR PARISHIONERS  Jane Thompson, Anna Scandalios, 
Rita Mughannam, Lyla Shin, Thomas Pitino, Susie Bishop, 
Denise Briand, Peggy Crisci, Bob Pfeffer, Christina Gpicazo, 
Nathaniel Lighty, Anne Lintner, Benny Long, Helen Maurana, 
Rick Meyers, Joan Morabito, Juan Carlos Munoz, John O’Brien, 
Santino Olives, Jay Pausner, Joan & Bill Pizoli, Joel Rivera, 
Anne Soeitek, Roy Taboada, Jack Anthony Sunseri, and Bob 
Zuehlke 

  IN OUR PARISH   
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ADMINISTRATION 
 

PARISH ONLINE GIVING PROGRAM 
Have you thought about signing up for electronic 
monthly giving? Please go to weshareonline.org to or 
contact Mary Rock in the Parish Office at (650) 347-
0701, ext. 225 or mary@barts.org for more information 
or if you need assistance. 
 
HOMEBOUND EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY 
Peace and Blessings for a fresh year to respond to the 
whisper of the Holy Spirit to open your heart to service. 
The Eucharistic Ministry to the Homebound welcomes 
your participation to visit the sick both short term and 
long term. 
We respond to requests for Communion service and give 
you a parishioner request closest to your residence. You 
set a mutually convenient time to bring Communion. The 
recipient would be most grateful for your service. 
Christ, the Divine Healer, is knocking on your door. If 
you have just returned from the hospital, if you have not 
been well, or if you have not been to church for a while, 
Jesus in the Eucharist, is just a phone call away. 
For more information no how to give Communion to 
our parishioners in need of the Eucharist at their homes, 
please contact our Homebound Eucharistic Ministry 
Coordinator, Theresa Chenlouie, at (415) 205-2394. 
 
BULLETIN PUBLISHER NEEDED 
St. Barts is in need of an individual to update the St. Barts 
bulletin on a weekly basis. Take charge of a creative 
position and become part of an amazing team at St. 
Barts! Contact Ingrid Pera at ingrid@barts.com, (650) 
347-0701, x214 or Mary Rock at mary@barts.com, 
(650) 347-0701, x225 for more information and to apply. 
 
FUNERAL LISTINGS ONLINE 
Funeral Masses and Memorial Masses that will be held at 
St. Bart’s are now listed online on our website at 
www.barts.org. Look under Events for the Funeral 
Services page, or simply look at our calendar page, where 
the services will be listed by name of the deceased.  
 
 
REGISTER WITH THE PARISH 
If you are not registered with St. 
Bartholomew’s Parish, please pick up a 
registration form at the back of the church, 
or go online at barts.org/parish-registration. 
 
 
 

LET US KNOW 
Please come by the parish office at 600 Columbia Drive 
or call us at (650) 347-0701 when you or someone in 
your family is ill, injured or homebound, and in need of 
some help from the parish. Our staff can direct you 
towards local and parish resources for assistance, or 
simply offer support and prayer, whatever you may need. 
 

  MASS AND CONFESSION TIMES   
 

 Saturday Mass (Vigil)—5:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday Mass—8:00, 9:30 and 11:15 a.m., and 5:30 p.m. 
(Family Mass with Children’s Liturgy is at the 9:30 a.m.) 

 

Daily Mass (in the Chapel) 
Monday through Friday—8:00 a.m. 

 

Holy Days 
Vigil (evening preceding Holy Day)—5:30 p.m. 

Holy Day Mass—8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment 

 

First Friday Eucharist Adoration (In the Chapel) 
First Friday of each month, 12 hours following 8 a.m. 

Mass, also including an 8:00 a.m. Mass on Saturday 
 

HOLIDAY HAPPENINGS 
 

THE ANNOUNCEMENT OF EASTER AND THE 
MOVABLE FEASTS 
The proclamation of the date of Easter and the other 
moveable feasts on Epiphany, chanted today after the 
Gospel, dates from a time when calendars were not 
readily available. It was necessary to make known the 
date of Easter in advance, since many celebrations of the 
liturgical year depend on its date. The number of Sundays 
that follow Epiphany, the date of Ash Wednesday, and 
the number of Sundays that follow Pentecost are all 
computed in relation to Easter. 
Although calendars now give the date of Easter and the 
other feasts in the liturgical year for many years in 
advance, the Epiphany proclamation still has value. It is a 
reminder of the centrality of the resurrection of the Lord 
in the liturgical year and the importance of the great 
mysteries of faith, which are celebrated each year. 
 
CIRCLE OF CONCERN 
 

The next meeting of the St. Bart's Circle of Concern 
meeting is on Thursday, January 11, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. 

  IN OUR PARISH   
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CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  January 14 and 
28. The Family Mass is on Jan. 21st at 5:30 p.m. Mass. 
Our Faith Formation classes will resume on January 9 
and 10. There's a half-day retreat for Confirmation 
Candidates and sponsors on January 21st from 9:00 
a.m. ending at 11:15 a.m. Mass. 
 
SOCIAL JUSTICE 
 

Please join the St. Bart’s Social Justice group as we 
attempt to create some peace in our world. Our next 
meeting will be on Monday, February 12, 2018 in the 
Deacon John Room of the Parish Center from 7:00-
8:30 p.m. For more information, please contact Ross 
Weir at rossweir51@gmail.com. 
 
MUSIC MINISTRY RECRUITMENT 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Are you looking for a new year’s resolution that can be 
easily obtainable? Maybe you’d like to be involved in a 
group activity that is good for your health and well-
being? Singing with others has been shown to be good 
for one’s health, and is an excellent way to meet some 
wonderful people. 
We are looking for all voice types to join our 9:30AM 
group, 11:15AM choir, and 5:30PM group. Music reading 
skills are not required, as long as you can match pitch 
(carry a tune).  
We are also looking for instrumentalists interested in 
sharing their gifts with the community of St. 
Bartholomew. 
Please contact Michael Wright at michael@barts.org 
or call at (650) 347-0701, x222 for more information 
and/or to set up an audition. 
 

“Viva la musica!”  ~ Michael Wright 
 
WEEK OF JANUARY 7TH MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Sunday  8:00 a.m. Missa pro populo 
  9:30 a.m. Thomas Regan 
  11:15 a.m. Antonio Mangiovi 
  5:30 p.m. Francesca Ramirez 
Monday 10:00 a.m.  Richard Louie 
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Kenneth Murphy 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Maria Cavallaro 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Elio Martin 
Friday  8:00 a.m. Richard Louie 
Saturday 5:00 p.m.  Carl L. Pileri 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 
 

THE RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 
Are you someone who just wants to know more about 
the Catholic faith? Are you thinking of becoming 
Catholic or do you know someone who might be 
interested in the Catholic faith? Come, journey with us 
through St. Bartholomew’s RCIA program! 
RCIA is for those who: Have never been baptized; Were 
baptized in another denomination and wish to unite with 
the Catholic faith; Were baptized Catholic but have not 
yet celebrated the Sacraments of First Eucharist and/or 
Confirmation; Or for those who want to further their 
knowledge of the Catholic faith. Through RCIA, 
interested adults grow in faith and knowledge of Catholic 
tradition before becoming full members of the Catholic 
Church. Enter the journey with St. Bartholomew and 

RCIA!  Our next seven-week RCIA 
inquiry series begins on Monday, 
January 22nd. To register or if you 
have questions regarding the 
program, please contact Ingrid 
Pera by phone at (650) 347-0701, 
x214. 
 

FOR YOUR MARRIAGE 
 

RETROUVAILLE is an intense Catholic program designed 
to help troubled marriages regain their health. It helps 
spouses uncover or re-awaken the love, trust and 
commitment that originally brought them together. The 
program is highly successful in saving floundering 
marriages, even bringing reconciliation to couples who 
have already separated and divorced. Please contact Gus 
and Edda Rivera at (510) 709-6063 or go to 
retrouvaille.org for more information. 
 
ENGAGED ENCOUNTER is one of the approved 
marriage preparation programs available to couples being 
married in the Catholic Church. Engaged Encounter is an 
investment in the future--a weekend experience in which 
an atmosphere is created that enables each couple to 
concentrate exclusively on one another while free of the 
pressures and interruptions of daily life. Our next 
weekends will be in January 2018. For more information 
please email catholicsfee@gmail.com  
 
JANUARY GRIEF SUPPORT 
 

The next meeting of the St. Bart's Grief Support Meeting 
is on January 11, 2018 at the Spiritual Center. 
 

  IN OUR PARISH   
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ST MATTHEW’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL GROUP TOURS 
Join our Admissions Director for small 
group tours of St. Matthew Catholic 
School every Thursday at 9:00 a.m. No 
appointment necessary. Tours are 
designed for parents and guardians of 
prospective students. Upon your arrival, 
please check-in at the school office. Please note, there 
will be no tours on the following Thursdays: February 
1st and April 5th. Applications for 2018-2019 are now 
available online. Visit stmatthewcath.org or call Kerry 
Ann Ruff at (650) 343-1373 x139. 
 
CATHOLIC STUDY BIBLE APP 
The entire Catholic Bible (RSV-2CE) can be downloaded 
for free! Packed with additional content from Augustine 
Institute, Ignatius Press, and other Catholic apostolates, 

this app unlocks the beauty and richness of 
Scripture. This free app will bring the Bible 
to life. It includes: complete text of the Old 
and New Testaments; Truth and Life 
dramatized audio New Testament Gospel of 

St. John; 10 hours of audio commentary from Dr. Scott 
Hahn; over 140 Lighthouse Talks; and much more. 
Download this app by searching “Catholic Study Bible” 
in your App Store.  
 
NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING 
Natural Family classes are offered by Finola 
Glassmoyer, a registered nurse, who has been teaching 
NFP for many years. The hour-long classes are held in 
the Menlo Park. For more information, contact Finola at 
(650) 868-3090 or love2pray@gmail.com. 
 
GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 
“Moving Through the Loss of A Loved One: The Next 
Step” is a focused support group being offered by the St. 
Pius Grief Ministry this fall. For more information or to 
register, please contact (650) 361-0655 or 
griefministry@pius.org. 
 
ETERNAL WORLD TELEVISION NETWORK 
For more Christ-centered and family television, tune into 
EWTN'S vast array of programming includes Daily Mass, 
devotionals, global Catholic news, powerful 
documentaries, music specials, exclusive teaching series, 
young adult and children's programming and Church and 
Papal events! To find a schedule, visit EWTN.com. 

YOUNG ADULT - HOLY HAPPY HOUR 
Young adults in their 20s and 30s are encouraged join us 

for a Holy Hour at the Church of the Nativity 
on Tuesdays from 8:00-9:00 p.m., followed by 

drinks at 09:00 p.m. at a nearby pub or café. 
All are welcome. If you have any 
questions, please send an e-mail to 
holyhourhappyhour@gmail.com. 

 
GRIEF SUPPORT - THE COURAGE TO GRIEVE 
At St. Dominic’s in San Francisco, Sundays, November 
26, 2017 to January 28, 2018, 3:30 – 5:30 p.m., Aquinas 
Room. For those who have experienced the death of a 
loved one, the next 8-week closed group will begin on 
Sunday, November 26. A pre-group meeting with the 
group facilitator is required. For more information or to 
set up a meeting with the group facilitator, contact Dn. 
Chuck McNeil at: deaconchuck@stdominics.org or 
call (415) 505-9114.  
 
UNBOUND MINISTRY 
Holding onto a grudge, hurt, or persistent 
bad habit? Unable to forgive? Want to be 
set free? Forgiveness is the key to 
experiencing God’s love and peace, and 
there’s a process by which you can be led to 
forgive and be healed in ways you’ve never imagined! 
Learn more and set up an individual appointment for 
UNBOUND prayer at 5keystofreedom.com/unbound
-ministry.  
 
ANNIVERSARY MASS 
The Archdiocese of San Francisco will offer our annual 
Wedding Anniversary Mass on February 3, 10:00am, at 
the Cathedral. All couples celebrating “5 year 
anniversaries” (5 years, 10, 15… 35, 40) or over 40 years, 
in 2018, are invited to celebrate with us.  Archbishop 
Salvatore Cordileone will be the principal celebrant. 
Register at www.anniversarymass.net. 

  AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE   



 


